Bramley Sunnyside Infant School

Newsletter 23 Summer Term 19th July 2018



Message from Mrs Smith

As we come to the end of another busy and successful year, I want to offer my sincere thanks to you for all you have done for your children and all you have done to support the staff in ensuring the children receive the best education possible.

On a personal note, the staff and I would like to offer our sincere gratitude to you for the kind gifts, cards and messages of thanks we have received. We appreciate the time it has taken to do this at what we know is a very busy time of year.

The staff have been working hard getting to know their new classes and look forward to the exciting things which have been planned for the coming year. As our Y2 children leave, we wish them every success as they move to their next stage of education; they are more than ready for it. Remember, Everything is possible!

Until then, we wish you a long, happy and restful summer.

Things to do over the summer break...

Reading — Please encourage your child to practise their reading during the holidays. You could also take part in the Reading Challenge at Wickersley Library.

If you are going on holiday or are out and about in Rotherham, please send us a postcard so that we can find your location on local and world maps when we return! Our school address is...

Class...

Bramley Sunnyside Infant School, Flanderwell Lane, Bramley, Rotherham. SOUTH YORKSHIRE. S66 3QW

National Trust website

The National Trust have published a list of activities for children to do before they are 11 ³4. More details can be found at www.nationaltrust.org.uk/50-things-to-do

What's on in Rotherham

All activities happening in and around Rotherham over the summer can be found at http://www.rotherham.gov.uk/homepage/70/events

After School Clubs

After School Clubs will start back the 3rd week in September on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. More details of dates will follow at the start of the new term.

School Money

We have been advised by schoolmoney help desk, when using the school money site for online payments and you experience any problems using internet explorer, try using Google Chrome or Firefox browser.

Breakfast Club

Due to the success of the Breakfast Club we have increased the capacity that we are able to take. Breakfast club runs from 7.45 am to 8.45 am. and is £3 per session per child. Currently sessions are available to book up to October half term. Please use your schoolmoney account to book and pay for sessions.

Diary Dates

Inset Day (school closed to children) Monday 23rd July

School Re-opens Tuesday 4th September

Monday 3rd September (Inset Day) School closed to children